## Hampton, Middlesex TW12 2RE

e-mail: tonygoldsborough@blueyonder.co.uk

Barbara Thurgood & Co. 9 Ridge Langley, South Croydon, Surrey CR2 0AP

23rd July, 2008.

Dear Barbara and Steve,

I had to write to you to say a big thank you to you both for taking such wonderful care of my daughter Louise. It is marvelous to see such a great improvement in her since her recent hip operation and she is back to being her old very active self. She is now walking normally again, driving her vintage car and I am told that she and her husband are going on a dancing holiday next week.

It doesn't seem like five years ago that I was writing a similar letter to you thanking you for looking after my wife Angela during her similar operation and rehabilitation in Poland. She is still extremely fit and well and still dancing me off my feet. So, another big thanks for that as well.

 I shall always be grateful to you both for the superb treatment you have given to my family and I will always regard you both as my friends.

Once again, many, many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Goldsborough

Tony Golds borough.